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Week Ahead
Monday: Newspaper Club/Forest

Club (3/4)

Tuesday: Football (5/6)

Wednesday: Breakfast Club Sports

Dance Club

Blossom Trip

Thursday: Yr 1/2 Multisports

Sequoia Trip
WATER PRIMARY SCHOOL




As you will all be aware, our fantastic school was

visited by OFSTED this week. Firstly, I would like

to say a huge thank you to our parents and

families who are our biggest cheerleaders. The

support and well wishes were greatly received by

all staff. Leading on from this, I would also like to

thank all of the staff at school for their continued

hard work, not just during the visit but for

continuing to ensure that the children of Water

Primary are the centre of everything we do.

Finally, the children were absolute superstars (as

they always are) and a credit to you and your

families.  

Miss McKay

SUPERSTARS
Acorn

Louis and Giorgio

Hazel

Clara and Florence

Maple

James and Molly 

Blossom

Lucas and Annie

Sequoia

Mollie C and Rosie

READERS OF THE WEEK

Acorn- Freddie

Hazel- Alice

Maple - Tabitha

Blossom -Olivia

Sequoia - Tilly



COVID
Update

There have been positive cases of

COVID in school, please could you

ensure you follow government

guidelines of using a lateral flow

test daily for seven days if you are a

close contact. Many thanks.

WATER PRIMARY
HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!

The Great 
Fire of London

Year 1 and 2 had a fantastic day on Monday with their

very special guest (Professor Tuesday).  They learnt

lots of different facts all about the Great Fire of London. 

Dodge, Duck,
Dip, Dive and

Dodge.

Well done to everyone who

participated in the dodgeball

competitions this week. 

Jewellery Making

Maple class had a wonderful afternoon making their own jewellery with

Claire. Thank you so much for your expertise Claire, the children had a

great time! 

PANCAKES  IN  

THE  FOREST


